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Artist impression of Jerrabomberra High School 

Project overview 

Jerrabomberra High School opened on Day 1 Term 1 2023 in purpose built temporary facilities located at Jerrabomberra 
Public School. Construction of the new permanent high school has begun. It will have modern facilities, with 25 flexible 
learning spaces including 3 support learning spaces, to accommodate approximately 500 students. It will deliver a library, 
multi-purpose hall, canteen, sports courts, covered outdoor learning area (COLA), outdoor space and administration 
facilities.  

Progress update  

The design changes to incorporate an additional science laboratory are being worked through. The installation of roofing 
and cladding of Block A, which will house general learning spaces (GLS), shared learning spaces, wood workshop, metal 
workshop and a visual arts workshop is ongoing. The structural steel is being installed in Block B which will contain the 
library, school administration, semi-commercial kitchen, food and textiles and GLS. Roofing of Block B will begin this 
month.  

  

 

  

Progress on Block B (left) and Block A (right) 
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Next steps  

We are working with Transport for NSW to understand what the bus routes to the 
permanent high school site will be.  

If your child attends Jerrabomberra High School now, or will attend next year, and wants 
access to bus services to travel to the permanent school site, please visit the expression 
of interest page via edu.nsw.link/JerraBusEOI or by scanning the QR code (right) to 
register your details.  

Note that to be eligible for a free school travel bus pass under the School Student 
Transport Scheme (SSTS), the minimum distance for high school students is:  

• the straight line distance from the student's home address to school is more 
than 2km (map below), or 

• the walking distance from home to school by the most direct practical walking route is 2.9km or further. 

 

For more information about school student travel please visit the Transport for NSW website: 
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/school-student-travel  

We look forward to continuing to share information with you as the project progresses. 

Scan the QR code to register 
your interest in the SSTS to 
the permanent JHS site 

2km radius from permanent site of Jerrabomberra High School 
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